
 

 

Pittsford Community Lacrosse, Inc. 

 

Executive Board Meeting 

May 21, 2014 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm 

 

 

Present: Brian Avery, Eric Strauf, Chris Andreucci, Tom Cincebox, Dan Palka, Patty Weiner, 

Sean Lucey and Eric Anderson . 

 

The meeting minutes from the April 2014 meeting were approved and will be posted on the 

website.  

 

Financial Status: 

All figures reflect the anticipated balance as of May 19, 2014. 

 05/19/14 

General Fund $1,748.01 

Girls Program  

9‐12 $3,763.07 

Modified $(114.71) 

5/6 $3,922.05 

3/4 $3,240.50 

1/2 $(624.01) 

Boy’s Program  

9-12 $5,689.96 

Modified $12,530.98 

5/6 $10,400.79 

3/4 $9,412.35 

1/2 $5,294.03 

 

Tim Cooper handed out and discussed the profit/loss statement for the organization and indicated 

that net income was slightly higher than last year. 

 

Program Updates: 

Girls and Boys Youth teams have been playing the RALL season.  Penn Yan Tournament was 

rescheduled to June 1.  Boys should be able to field teams but the girls may only be able to field 

a 5/6 team. 

 

Girls summer program.  Coach Lopez intends to field a team in each division of the Brighton 

League and host a summer camp (flyer available on website).  He also intends to enter into a few 

local tournaments and the JV girls may play in the MCC League. 

 

JMJ Tournament is June 1, 2014.  PCLI is sending the two modified teams and 1 JV team. 



 

 

The scholastic programs had great success this season and both the Boys and Girls Varsity teams 

are playing in the Sectionals. 

 

Boys Lacrosse Banquet in June 11. 

 

Coach Whipple’s camp starts the week of June 2, with official dates to be announced shortly.  

 

Indoor Space 

 

Brian Avery and Scott Schindler met with the current provider who is willing to hold prices for 

the next four years.  The Board agreed to keep the space and renew the contract and look to 

sublease any space not needed for PCLI purposes. 

 

Upcoming PCLI Elections 

 

The following nominations were made: 

 

Chris Andreucci – President. 

Brian Avery – Secretary 

Sean Lucey – Treasurer  

Patty Weiner – Girls Youth Coordinator 

 

Nominations for Boys Youth Coordinator can be made at the June meeting prior to elections.  

 

Roundtable 

 

Dan Palka gave the Board an update on the planning for the Golf Tournament. 

 

The next PCLI meeting will be held in June at the Spiegel Center. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:29 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Chris Andreucci 

Secretary 

Pittsford Community Lacrosse, Inc. 


